Medical Collection Letter

April 24, 2024

Mary Black

123 Oak Street

Springfield, IL 62701

Dear Mary Black

We hope this letter finds you in good health and spirits. At Peace Health Clinic

are committed to providing exceptional care to our patients. We appreciate the trust you have placed in
us as your healthcare provider.

, we

However, it has come to our attention that there is an outstanding balance on your account for services
rendered. As of APril 24, 2024 , the amount owed is $350-50

We understand that managing healthcare expenses can be challenging, and we want to ensure that
you have the necessary support to address any financial concerns. Our goal is to work collaboratively
with you to resolve this matter promptly and amicably.

Please be advised that failure to settle your account may result in the following consequences:

1. Disruption of services: Failure to pay your outstanding balance may result in a suspension of
further medical services until the balance is settled.

2. Credit reporting: Unpaid balances may be reported to credit bureaus, potentially impacting
your credit score.

3. Debt collection: If the outstanding balance remains unpaid, we may need to engage a third-
party collection agency to recover the debt, which may incur additional fees and affect your credit
standing.

We kindly request that you review your account statement and settle the outstanding balance at your
earliest convenience. If you have any questions or need assistance understanding your charges,
please do not hesitate to contact us at (555) 123-4567 or email us at
peacehealthclinic@email.com  \e are here to help you navigate through the billing process and

address any concerns you may have.

We value our relationship with you and remain committed to providing high-quality care for your
healthcare needs. Your prompt attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

Warm regards,

o

John Smith

Billing Manager



Karina Jimenea

Karina Jimenea
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